
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs/Madam, 

 

 

life:) is the third largest mobile services operator in Ukraine and one of the leading 

companies in terms of CSR in the country. We are Global Compact members since 2007 and 

are currently working at drawing our fourth COP report. 

 

The changes in our internal procedures prevent us from submitting our social report in the 

mentioned deadline. As a result, we are kindly asking you to postpone life:) COP delivery up 

to August 31st. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Oksana Rudiuk 

life:) External and Corporate Relations Division Head 

 


